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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Thursdays: 6:30 to 9:00 pm - Fibre Arts 

                   7:45 pm - Belly Dancing  

July: 

 9
th

 - Fishing Derby  

 13
th

 – Rink Work Night 

 24
th

 - Car Show 

 27
th

 – Seniors Lunch & Wellness 

August: 

 August 2
nd

 – RCRC Board Meeting 

 August 7
th

 – Zumba with Holly 

 August 24
th

 – Seniors Lunch 

Fall: 

 September 4
th

 – Zumba with Holly 

 September 18
th

 - Minnie Opry 

 Sept. 23
rd

, 25
th

 - Apple Extravaganza 

 September 25
th

 – Zumba with Holly 

 November 1
st
 - Basket Auction 

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 

Our next meeting will be August 2, 2016 at 

7:00 pm. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

CAR SHOW 
The annual Motor Toy "Show & Shine" at 

the RCRC is July 24, 2016. Come and view 

classic and antique vehicles, have a BBQ 

lunch, hear some music and more. 

Volunteers needed. Call Graham Wall 613-

687-5639 or Murray Dole 613-735-1738. 

SENIORS LUNCH & WELLNESS 
The July 27

th
 Monthly Lunch and Wellness 

Clinic will feature entertainment by Cheryl 

Sack on accordion. 

GRASS CUTTERS NEEDED 

The RCRC is still looking for volunteers to 

assist with keeping the grass cut. If you have 

some time to help with this, please contact 

Josh at 613-585-6770. 

BASKET AUCTION 

Remember our basket auction is coming up 

in November, if you can donate, please call 

Muriel 613-735-0224.  

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – JULY 13TH 

We are looking for volunteers to help 

remove forms on the new rink pad 

Wednesday, July 13
th

 at 7pm. Please bring 

hammers and crow bars if possible as well. 

Call Muriel 613-735-0224. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTHLY ZUMBA
®
 FUNDRAISER 

Come shake it with Holly and raise money 

for the construction of the new rink! 

Cost: $5 per person (all proceeds to RCRC) 

Summer Schedule: 

Sunday’s at 3:00 pm;  

 August 7 

 September 4 

 September 25 

For more information contact: 

Holly Dole (Zumba
®
 Instructor) 

holly.dole@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/groups/rankinzumba/ 

OR call Shelley Dole at 613-735-1738 

 
 

tel:613%20585-6770
http://www.rankincentre.ca/
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RAFFLE FUNDRAISER 
Looking for volunteers to sell tickets at 

Cobden Fair on August 27 and 28 and 

Renfrew Fair September 7, 8, 10 and 11. If 

you can help, call Marlyn at 613-735 -5938. 

DOWNSIZING/MOVING SALE  

Sale to be held on Saturday & Sunday, July 

16
th

 and 17
th

 from 8:00 am to 4:00 p.m. at 

855 Marsh Road, in Rankin. 

FALL SENIORS PROGRAMS 
We are currently working on arranging a  

lo-impact exercise program and an art or 

painting program in the fall. If there are any 

other areas of interest, please call one of the 

executive and we will look into it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WITH DEEPEST SYMPATHY 
We extend our deepest sympathy to Cecil 

Munro, Connie Graham, Danny Dole 

(Brenda) and Murray Dole (Shelley) and 

their families on the death of a loved 

companion, mother, mother-in-law, 

grandmother and great-grandmother, Marion 

Dole on Friday, June 24, 2016.  We will 

certainly miss Marion at the RCRC where 

she participated and helped in many of the 

events. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
We congratulate Joey and Rhindee Lair on 

the birth of their daughter, Grace, on 

Tuesday, June 21, 2016.  She weighed 7 

pounds, 9 ounces. 

 

Congratulations to Brandon and Marie 

Doering on the birth of their son, Max 

Michael Doering, on Friday, June 24, 

2016.  He weighed in at 7 pounds, 7 ounces.  

 

MINNIE OPRY – SEPTEMBER 18TH 
The RCRC is hosting “Ladies and Gents of 

the Minnie Opry” on Sunday, September 

18
th

, 2016 at 2:00 pm followed by a light 

lunch. Tickets are $15 in advance, $20 at the 

door. For tickets call Muriel 613-735-0224 

or Dawnalda 613-639-4232. 

OPEN TO IDEAS 
We are always looking for suggestions on 

programming and fundraising ideas. If you 

have an idea to share please contact Kellie at 

613-732-9739. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
The annual JOY Dinner will be held on 

Saturday, Dec. 10th.  Watch future 

newsletters for ticket sales and more details. 

 

BOOT CAMP 
Boot Camp exercise classes have ended for 

the season, but will return in September. 

 

OTTAWA VALLEY FOOD CO-OP 

Instead of going to market, the RCRC is 

looking into becoming a member of the 

OVFC. We are looking for volunteers to 

bake once per month. Call Marlyn for more 

information 613-735 -5938. 


